
FCWC General Meeting Minutes  

December 10, 2013  

 

The meeting was called to order by Judy Paulson at the home of Christy Becker at approximately  

7:10 p.m.   

 

Judy Paulson recognized the hosts for opening their homes for our Holiday Tour of Homes, 

thanked Diana Hueter for coordinating the program and thanked Barbara Desco for her hard 

work in providing all the food. 

Treasurers Report:  Beginning Balance   $8937.49  

             Receipts    $620.00  

             Disbursements   $1518.66  

Ending Balance   $8038.83  

 

Motion was made to accept the Treasurer’s Report by Corinne Kowalski and seconded. The 

motion carried and the Treasurer’s Report was accepted.  

  

Vice President’s Reports 

  

 Membership: We have 4 new members:  Julie Slott, Judy McDonald, Ana Martinez, and 

returning member Renea Purtell.  Total members are 131. 

 Programs:  Antique Road Show at Barb Barton’s January 14
th

.  Each member may bring one 

item to be appraised. 

 Communications:  Articles must be in by the 27
th

 of December at the latest.  

 

Holiday Party:  Rescheduled for this Saturday, December 21
st
 at 7pm at Denise Cason’s house, 

3408 O’Malley Court.  Please remember to bring a canned good. 

  

Service Project:  Thank you letter received from Principal Gloria Martinez at Bowman Middle 

School.  Diane Apprill recognized for her tireless work to collect and purchase coats. 

 

Special Program Event:  Ellen Brigham reported this year’s special program event would be a 

Casino Night called “Luck be a Lady Tonight” on Saturday, February 22
nd

 at 7pm at the 

Prestonwood Country Club “The Hills.”  The cost for FCWC members is $100/couple or 

$50/person; non-member guests $120/couple or $60/person.  Mark your calendars.  

  

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 

   

Respectfully Submitted,  

 

 

Diana Hueter, Recording Secretary during the absence of Marsha Schwartz 


